
     

      
 

 

 

 

                   Saturday, July 28,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Delores & Nick Caropreso,   

            George, Nick & John Santos  

Requested by: Hazel Santos & Family  

 

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: Lorinda Cunha   

Requested by: Victor & Lauralee 

Cunha 

 

 

Sunday, July 29, 2018 
17th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  

7:30 a.m.  

Intention:Bert & Frances Steffen  

Requested by: John & Ann Steffen 

 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention : For All Those Those 

Inscribed in the Legacy of Faith Book 

 

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention: Raul Apolinario   

Requested by:Rafael Apolinario 

Family 

 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, July 30, 2018 
No 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

 

Tuesday, July 31, 2018 
6:00 p.m.  

Intention:Joao & Maria Vitoria   

Requested by: Frank Vitoria Family   

Intention: Manuel Rodrigues  

Requested by: Fernando & Mary      

                        Rodrigues 

 

Wednesday, August 1, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Nelson Miguel   

Requested by: Aldora Miguel   

 
 

 

Thursday, August 2, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: Alcina Bettencourt   

Requested by: Odelta Andrade  

 

 

Friday, August 3, 2018 
8:00 a.m.  

Intention:Joao Abreu   

Requested by: Wife  

                   Saturday, August 4,  2018 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention : Antonio & Palmira Ramos  

Requested by: Family  

Intention: Analia Lima  

Requested by: Veber &Ana Caetano 

 

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention: For All Those Inscribed in the 

                  St. Mary’s Memorial Book  

 

 

Sunday, August 5, 2018 
18th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

                  

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: John & Anna Nunes   

Requested by: Gloria Nunes  

 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention : Manuel & Maria Barros   

Requested by: Bernice Toste  

 

 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention: Joao B. Coelho    

Requested by: Wife &  Family 

 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 
Intention: People of the Parish  

 

 

 

 

Please Keep in Your Prayers: Joao Avelar, Eliza Alves, Mary Beaman, Jack Betschart, Violet Brazil, Elizabeth de Sousa,   

Elvira Freitas, Jared Germann, Cheryl Komos-Morse, Doris Krikorian, Patrick Leyden, Josephina Martins, Esther Martinez, 

Leonor Melo, Gloria Jean Mendes, Carmen Moura, Prescilla Moura, Maria Nunes, Antonio Oliveira, Eliseu Pacheco, Mary 

Roberts, Joe & Lourdes Rocha, Maria Rocha, Maria Rosa, & Jeannie Tristant Please remember if you have an ill family 

member or friend that you would like to include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 

667-8961. 

 

 

 

 

Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ July 29, 2018 

 
“There is a boy here who has five barley loaves and two fish; but what good are these for so many?” JOHN 6:9 

The miracle of the Loaves and Fishes is the only miracle which is recorded six times in the Gospel. It carries two 

important messages. First, no matter how little we have, we always have enough to share. Second, Christ can take our 

humble gifts and do great things with them if we are just willing to let Him. No gift is too small or insignificant! 

 

“We are all called to be holy by living our lives with love and by bearing witness 

in everything we do.” 

                                                                                                          ~Pope Frances 

Let us remember and pray for our beloved departed, especially for Michael Silva that 

they may receive the abundant fruit of God’s presence and also for their loved ones that 

they may receive God’s consolation and peace at this difficult time.   



Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s Scholarships 

Sponsored by Our Lady of the Rosary 

Festa  our parish will be awarding 

scholarships to high school graduating 

seniors.  Parents of the graduate must be 

registered parishioners of Holy Rosary / 

St. Mary’s for at least 1 year.  Pick up an 

application at the office .  Completed 

applications need to be returned by 

August  31st, and must have an official 

high school transcript with 

application.  If you have any questions 

regarding the scholarships please call the 

parish office.  

 
Altar Servers Needed 

If you are interested in becoming an 

Altar Server, please sign up after Mass 

on the clip board at the main church 

entrance. Please indicate which Mass 

you prefer to serve at.  
 
 

We have VBS music CD’s and  

T-Shirts for sale in the parish office.  

They are $10.00 each. 
 

 

Tune into relevant radio 840 AM 

Talk Radio for Catholic Life 

To assist the Church in the New 

Evangelization by providing relevant 

programming through media platforms 

to help people bridge the gap between 

faith and everyday life. 

Information pamphlets and bummer 

stickers are available to the main church 

entrance.  

 

Ahhhh Summertime……and the living 

is easy!  But the bills don’t go on 

vacation.  Please keep up your weekly 

budget contributions even the weeks you 

are away.  Our increased costs (e.g. for 

air conditioning, watering, etc.) during 

the summer makes your contribution 

very important.  Thank you! And God 

bless you and watch over you during 

your summer travels. Speaking of 

Summer, please remember when you 

dress for Mass that church isn’t the 

beach”. We show respect at Church 

events by our participation and in the 

way we dress.  

 

Mass Intentions 2018 are still available 

for those families who HAVE NOT 

requested any Masses for 2018.  Please 

stop by the parish office to pick up a 

form. 
 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
Can you be 1 of 9? 

Children’s Ministry will begin in 
September.  We are in need of 
people who would be willing to 
instruct the children during the 
10AM Mass. We are looking for 10 
more people to commit to 3 Sunday’s 
for the year.  All materials are 
provided.  If you are interested in 
serving in this special ministry please 
call Dina 632-7163.  
 

CCD teachers are needed for the 
2018-2019 school year 

We especially need a 4th grade on 
Tuesday’s from 4:00-5:15pm, and  7th 
grade, on  Wednesday nights from 
6:45pm to 8:30pm. If you are 
interested in learning more please 
contact Dina at 632-7163. 
 
1st Communion Banners, pictures 
and certificates are in and ready to 
be picked up in the parish office 8-
12 and 1-3 M-Thur. Or by 
appointment by calling 632-7163. 
 

2nd Year Confirmation & 2nd Year 1st 
Communion Students now is the 
time to start prayer testing.   Please 
make an appointment with Dina by 
calling 632-7163 in order to schedule 
an appointment. 
 
Echoes of Faith Class will be taught 
for all CCD teachers who need to 
fulfill this requirement.  Prayer & 
Spirituality  Will be taught on 
Tuesday, July 31st part 1 and part 2 
Aug. 1st from 6:30 – 9 p.m. in 
Classroom 4. 
 
It’s that time of year again, when 
you are out school supply shopping 
remember CCD.  We always need 
pencils, erasers, crayons, spiral note 
books, binders, white chalk, glue 
and glue s  ticks.  You can drop off 
items at the parish office or at the 
church entrances. Thank you in 
advance for your support. 
 
Thank you to Delores Mendes  for 
her recent donation to the CCD 
department  towards the 
renovation. Your donation is greatly 
appreciated.  
 
 
 

Our offering collection for 

July 21 & 22 $3,652.00 

Last year July 22 & 23 $4,439.75  

   Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias! 

 

Thank you Angels big and small 

for your generosity to the Special 

Collection for the building fund 

this weekend. 
 

This weekend’s 10:00 a.m. Mass 
is dedicated to those honored 
and memorialized through our 
Legacy of Faith program.  We 
thank all those angels who have 
supported the Legacy of Faith 
Book by their contributions to 
this lasting gift made in honor 
or in remembrance.  
 

Need Info?  

Remember to log onto 

www.hilmarholyrosary.org 

The information you need may be 

just a click away! 

We take this opportunity to thank 

AnnaMarie Silveira for 

maintaining this valuable website 

for the parish! 

 

SUMMER TIME any TIME is a 

GOOD TIME to use your e.Scrips 

at any SaveMart or FoodMaxx 

store! 
 

Help Us Keep Our Registration 

Current! 

Are you on our parish mailing list? 

Do you miss out on parish 

mailings? In an effort to keep our 

registration current we need your 

help. Some think because they have 

lived here for years, or have been 

baptized here or maybe their 

children attend CCD are registered 

at Holy Rosary/St. Mary’s Parish. 

There is no obligation to register, 

only benefits, such as letters of 

recommendation for sacrament 

sponsorship, sacraments of 

Baptism, Marriage or funeral 

services. Please stop by the Parish 

Office to pick up a form,  once 

received we will send you your very 

own registration number. If you are 

a current member and  have moved 

simply give us a call with your new 

address. Thank you for your 

consideration.  

 

http://www.hilmarholyrosary.org/

